
 

 

 
 

 
 
Ice House Customers, 
 

 
 

In response to the increased rates of COVID-19 transmission in certain states within the 

United States, the New Jersey government has issued an incoming travel advisory stating that 

all individuals entering New Jersey from states with a significant spread of COVID-19 should 

quarantine at home, in a hotel, or in other temporary lodging for 14 days upon arrival.   

 

In accordance with the state of New Jersey’s travel advisory, Ice House requires anyone 

traveling from an “impacted state” to quarantine for 14 days before returning to the rink.  We 

recognize this presents challenges, however, it is the most effective way to ensure the health 

and safety of our players, skaters, coaches and staff.   

  

The most current list of “impacted states” can be found using the link below: 

 

NJ Government Travel Advisory 

 

Though the quarantine is voluntary, compliance is expected.   

 

We greatly appreciate the cooperation we have received as we continue to navigate these 

unprecedented times.  

 

 
 

Ice House Management 

 

https://covid19.nj.gov/faqs/nj-information/travel-and-transportation/which-states-are-on-the-travel-advisory-list-are-there-travel-restrictions-to-or-from-new-jersey

